CATTLEWOMEN

Hill Country CattleWomen

Dear Business-Community Partner:

We are asking your support of the Hill Country CattleWomen (HCCW) "Spring Roundup" taking place Saturday, April 28, 2018, at the YO Hotel & Conference Center in Kerrville, Texas.

HCCW is requesting your donation of products, services or cash to be included in the "Spring Roundup" auction.

It is through the generosity of organizations like yours that proceeds are raised to promote the beef industry and award scholarships. HCCW beef promotions and educational endeavors reach all ages throughout the Texas hill country.

To help, **please complete and return the enclosed form** along with any item or service certificate you choose to donate. All donations and sponsors will be listed in the "Spring Roundup" program to be distributed to more than 400 community and business leaders attending the event.

The rewards of supporting the education of our children are endless. On behalf of the Hill Country CattleWomen, thank you for your consideration.

For additional information concerning the event, please contact Bonnie Eckhardt at 210-632-8480 or any HCCW member.

Sincerely,

Fran Hawkins

Bonnie Eckhardt

HCCW President

Spring Roundup Chair

Hill Country CattleWomen's "Spring Roundup"
Saturday, April 28, 2018, 5:30 p.m.
YO Hotel & Conference Center, Kerrville, Texas
Donor Information: (complete all areas requested)
Contact Name
Business Name
Address Zip
Phone
Email
Donated Item(s) or Cash
Description of Item or Service
Limitations or Exclusions
Estimated Retail Value \$
Check All That Apply:
Item is available for pick-up on (date)
Send me an invitation to the "Spring Roundup".
Additional information is also available at www.hillcountrycattlewomen.com
Authorized Signature
Date
Please return this form (and gift certificate, if applicable) by Monday, April 2, 2018 to insure your donation or sponsorship is listed in the program to:
Bonnie Eckhardt, HCCW "Spring Roundup", 9727 Lindrith, Helotes, Texas 78023
Email: bonniejeckhardt@gmail.com Questions: 210-632-8480

^{*}HCCW is a 501c6 organization therefore donations are considered a business expense.

^{*}Appraisals for donations over \$500 remain the responsibility of the donor.